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DISTRICT II MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

 

 For Immediate Release 

 

WHITE EARTH, MN (December 06, 2021) – The White Earth Reservation Business Committee (RBC) 

would like to invite and strongly encourage District II members to attend an upcoming District II 

membership meeting on Monday, December 13, 2021 from 5-7 PM at Shooting Star Casino.  

 

The RBC is respectfully requesting member feedback which will aid in its decision regarding the District 

II seat for the remainder of Representative Kathy Goodwin’s unexpired term  

in accordance with the Minnesota Chippewa Tribe Election Ordinance.  Dinner will be served as the RBC 

looks forward to hearing from District II membership in the wake of Representative Goodwin’s 

resignation.   
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